

555 EAST WASHINGTON AVENUE, SUITE 5100

LAS VEGAS, NEVADA 89101

OFFICE: (702) 486-2500

FAX No.: (702) 486-2505

Office of the Governor

November 28, 2012

Jed Margolin 1981 Empire Rd. VC Highlands, NV 89521

Dear Mr. Margolin:

Thank you for taking the time to contact the Governor's Office. I appreciate your letter regarding the Open Meeting Law. As noted in your letter, the Office of the Attorney General oversees the enforcement of the Open Meeting Law. However, I appreciate your suggestions on amending the Open Meeting Law, as my staff and I are constantly looking for ways to make Nevada's government more transparent. Your correspondence allows me to better serve you and the other citizens of Nevada.

In the future, I hope you will continue to keep me informed of matters that are of interest and concern to you. I welcome information from constituents and truly value your viewpoints. Thank you again for contacting my office; we hope the information provided will assist you in your endeavors.

Sincere regards,

BRIAN SANDOVAL

Governor